
 

                             SIERRA MADRE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

POLICE BLOTTER REPORT 

November 25 to December 1, 2018 

During this period, the Sierra Madre Police Department responded to 

approximately 241 day and night time calls for service. 

 

Friday, November 30 

The Sierra Madre PD advised that due to recent street takeover and sideshow events 

happening in the San Gabriel Valley, local police agencies have come together to form 

the West San Gabriel Valley Traffic Task Force. The WSGV Traffic Task Force 

consists of members from the Arcadia, El Monte, Alhambra, Sierra Madre, San 

Marino, and the Monrovia Police Departments. Officers assigned to the Task Force 

will work proactively to combat street takeover and associated events in and around 

the West San Gabriel Valley. There will be zero-tolerance for any unlawful activity. 

Over the coming days, the Task Force will be deploying resources to monitor events 

associated with the anniversary of the death of Paul Walker. We encourage anyone 

attending memorial events to participate in a lawful manner. Any unlawful activity will 

result in zero-tolerance enforcement. This includes enforcement in public parking lots 

such as shopping or business lots. 

 

Saturday, December 1 

At about 10:53AM, officers were called to the 100 block of W. Sierra Madre Bl. 

regarding a transient who was taking soda without paying for it and then locking 

himself in the bathroom for extended periods of time. The employees asked the 

transient to leave and advised him that he was no longer welcome at the business and 

he refused to leave.  Officers coaxed the subject out of the restroom and arrested him 

for trespassing. He was later released with a citation.  

 


